
COMMUNITY SAFETY PARTNERSHIP BUREAU

~OIICE October 13, 2020
1.9

TO: All Sworn Personnel

FROM: Commanding Officer, Community Safety Partnership Bureau

SUBJECT: USE OF NEW STAMP FOR INCIDENTS WITHIN COMMUNITY SAFETY
PARTNERSHIP ENGAGEMENT AREAS

The purpose of this Notice is to establish the proper use of the Community Safety Partnership
(CSP) stamp for incidents that occur within designated CSP Engagement Areas.

Capturing accurate and timely data is vital to identifying crime trends and developing
appropriate responses with our community partners. To assist in this effort, each watch
commander shall place the new "Community Safety Partnership" stamp at the top right comer of
the following types of reports, when the incident defined in the report occurred within the
boundaries of a CSP Engagement Area:

• Arrest reports;
• Crime reports; and,
• Release from Custody (RFC) long-form arrest reports.

If you have questions regarding this matter, please contact the Community Safety Partnership
Bureau, at (213) 486-8265.

APPROVED:

DOMINIC H. CHOI, Deputy Chief
Chief of Staff
Office of the Chief of Police

EMADA E. TINGIRIDES, Deputy Chief
Commanding Officer
Community Safety Partnership Bureau
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